Sophia Cassam

From: amigo0397@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 5:19 PM

To: Council Public Comment **Subject:** Vacation Rental Moratorium

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

2/22/21

Re: Vacation Rental Moratorium

Dear County Council Members,

We support the moratorium on vacation rental permits. The landlords of the vacation rentals do not take into account the inconvenience to full-time island residents. We, like many Orcas Island residents, chose island life for the peace and quiet. Unfortunately, the dramatic increase in vacation rentals has had a very negative affect on the quality of life here. We strongly encourage not only a continuation of the moratorium, but a nonrenewal of permits upon sale/transfer of property.

Thank you for your efforts to preserve our wonderful island.

Sincerely, John and Jill Dann

Sent from my iPhone